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I recommend that the Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill should be ditched as it will never be 
able to represent local interests properly, and that the Callan Park Trust Bill should be fully 
enacted, so that Callan Park is then managed by a dedicated Trust, which needs to be formed 
and empowered forthwith. 


